NOTICE OF EMERGENCY COUNCIL MEETING 

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC, THE REGULAR MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED. THERE WILL BE AN EMERGENCFY ELECTRONIC MEETING OF THE ST. PAUL TOWN COUNCIL TO BE HELD AT 6:00 P.M. ON MONDAY, APRIL 20, 2020.
THE ONLY MATTERS TO BE DISCUSSED AT THE EMERGENCY MEETING WILL BE REQUIRED APPROVAL OF MONTHLY CHECKS AND MATTERS RELATED TO THE THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC EMERGENCY. 
THE PUBLIC MAY OBSERVE THE MEETING BY USING THE FOLLOWING LINK:
 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDTO68WXiDJUkM6PUsFkqdA/live
[bookmark: _GoBack]A link will also be placed on the Town’s Facebook page for later viewing..
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